VK QAR & QUHFL, QTN PRUTK PSS

OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER, BANMRA WILDLIFE DIVISION
At /Po- Bamra, Dist- Sambalpur - 768221, Telephone / Fax No. — 06642-229211
E-mail ID: - dfobmbwi004@gmail.com

No. 380? / Dated. 0508 //2

To,
The Executive Engineer,
Rural Works Division,
Kuchinda.
Sub: Proposal for diversion of forest land for improvement of road and CD works
“NH-6 to Tansara™.
Ref: Your letter No.1161 dt.01.08.2017.
Sir,
With reference to above cited memo on the caption subject after scrutiny of
the project proposal it is seen that major part of the road for the construction of which the

proposal has submitted passes through Badrama Wildlife Sanctuary . In order to take up
this work inside the sanctuary area prior permission from NBWL (National Board of
Wildlife) required. Hence it is required to apply for wildlife clearance for this project from

NB

WL by following the procedure prescribed for it.
Further with respect to the proposal submitted by you as per the reference cited

above, the following deficiencies are noticed.

1. The alignment of the road has not shown in the topo sheet no.F45M7, submitted
with the application. It is very much required for field verification by the
undersigned.

2. The dimension of the forest land required i.e length and width has not mentioned
anywhere in the application. It has to submit in order to calculate the actual extent
of forest area to be diverted. The existing length and width as well as the length and
proposed width has to be clearly mentioned in the application. It is very much
necessary for field verification especially to ascertain the number of trees to be cut.

3. The detailed note on the project has not submitted properly. Project description,
existing feature enroute salient features of the project road, etc. need to be
mentioned along with the project benefits.

4. The lay out plan of the project site is found to be not provided with the application.

5. In the application it is mentioned that 1.610 Ha. of forest land need to be diverted
for the works however statement showing the details forest area involved is not
found to be provided with the project proposal. The category wise split up details of
forest (Reserve Forest, Revenue forest etc.) has not mentioned.




9.

Statement showing the details of non-forest area need to be attached separately.

The village maps have to be attested by Revenue authority not below the rank of
Tahasildar.

Certificate from the Collector that no alternative suitable non-forest land available
for the project in question need to be attached.

Cost -benefit analysis need to be attached.

10. The Proposed area has to be demarcated in the ground.

You are requested to comply these deficiencies to enable the undersigned to

conduct field verification as early as possible. The project proposals submitted by you (6
sets) are returned herewith for necessary compliance.

Yours faithfully,

Divisiondl Forest Officer,

Bam ildlife Division.
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